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14/06/2022  15:19:482022/1547/P COMMNT DPCAAC The current extension exceeds the height of the side party wall with 110 Highgate Road and also the rear wall 

with Nos 17 and 18 College Lane.  There are no objections from the Nos 17 and 18 College Lane on the 

understanding that the height will be lower than the existing rear and side walls.  If not the case, this would 

impact on the light of the College Lane properties  

The garden/ free open space is being substantially reduced by extending to the rear wall and along its length, 

replacing a free standing shed. This could be considered overdevelopment. Added to which, it could set a 

precedent for the reduction of the rear gardens of Nos 96 to 110.

10/06/2022  21:56:032022/1547/P INT Dr C Neoh The plans to my untrained eye look reasonable. I need to get clarification about whether the existing pitched 

roof will be retained or rebuilt right up to the east facing party wall. If so, will old bricks be used or are there 

plans for the wall to be rendered? Some reassurance about this would be helpful.

Page 24 of 128


